
         

 

 

 

14 January, 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re Up-dates to take effect from Monday 17 January, 2022 

I am writing with regards to up-dates in readiness for the week ahead. 
 
It is most encouraging that we move swiftly to further changes in our response to managing 
COVID-19.  
 
To this effect we shall resume to usual start times for all children. In addition, we will ask that all 
staff and pupils return to work attire and school uniforms from Monday. Please note that we 
actively encourage children to bring a coat as a means of keeping warm clothing and/or hoodies 
for seniors should they choose.  
 
Please pay particular attention to the specific requirements for LFT and the wearing of face 
coverings. 
 
On behalf of all staff I would like to take this opportunity of saying thank you once again for your 
support, encouragement and willingness to do the right thing in response to Public Health and 
Education Services guidelines. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr M A Winward  
Headteacher 
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